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Gallt, Eric

From: Donnell, William

Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 2:22 PM

To: Gallt, Eric; Voigt, Alexandra

Cc: Petschke, Nathan; Leadbetter, Shane; Windett, Shelly; Maraffio, Cheryl
Subject: Proposed parking restrictions on Pearl Street

Eric, 5007

Last Friday | met with the COP officers that patrol the southern end of the 4th ward and Harbor Village. | was told that
people who are banned from Harbor Village, park their cars and hang out adjacent to the entrance of 415 Sherman
located on Pearl Street. The officers tell me that two recent daytime shooting can be traced to cars being parking in this
area. Residents are understandable worried about their kids playing outside in this area.

I'am therefore requesting that we eliminate parking on either side of Pearl st from its intersection with Sherman for 250’
south. We are working on other ways to make this neighborhood safer but would appreciate this restriction if only
temporary. The officers would be willing to attend the GO committee meeting to explain the situation if that would be
helpful.

Thanks,

Bill

William M. Donnell
4" Ward Alderman
630-698-2516
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